
Recalada 
Apartado 768 
San Antonio Abad 
Ibiza (Baleares) 
 
3-5-74 
 
Dear Señor Ferrater Mora, 
 
Knowing how very much my brother Otto Schlaefli appreciated your friendship and kind 
letters and how much he was looking forward to another meeting with you, I feel I must 
let you know my sad news. 
My dear brother died on Dec 23rd. He never recovered from his operation of a year ago, 
although in the summer we spent several weeks in the mountains in Switzerland and 
had another consultation with the surgeon in Barcelona in November, but I was given 
no hope. 
I must only try to be thankful that he was spared long suffering and that he is now at est 
in his beloved Ibiza. 
Should you ever on your travels to Europe visit our Island it would be a great pleasure 
for me to meet you. I may go to Switzerland and England later on, but this address will 
always find me. 
 
Yours very sincerely, 
 
[signatura] 
 


